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I am writing to object to the Lidl proposal on the site of the former Spotted Cow.

It was suggested this go for housing and now another supermarket is proposed. We already have Sainsburys in
the vicinity and an Aldi is being proposed at Oakes. Lindley also has a Sainsburys and at Marsh there is a huge
Co-op and a mini Tesco.

In addition a few smaller independent shops. Do we really need so many food





